Fra: Giovanni Ferraris <ferraris@dsmp.unito.it>
Til: Roy Kristiansen <roy@unger.no>

Dato: 22. november 2000 09:33

Emne: Re: Ca-Sc-Sn-silicate

Dear Mr. Kristiansen,
Thank you very much for your letter coming from your heart. | have been
touched, because your letter emanates an infinite love and attention for the
Nature. | am not a "naturalist”" for education, but in my family (my wife
teaches natural sciences and we live in the country) we pay great attention
to the Nature and like to identify botanic and zoologic species at sight
(minerals only in the lab!). In particular, we have several books on fungi
and like to identify them, also because we like to heat them (even those
species which, in spite of being edible, are usually not considered for
gastronomy).

| hope to have the opportunity to meet you personally.
Best wishes
Giovanni Ferraris
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Giovanni FERRARIS, Professor of Crystallography
Univ. Torino, Dpt. Scienze Mineralogiche e Petrologiche
Via Valperga Caluso 35, 1-10125 Torino, Italy

Tel +39 011 670 7121, Fax +39 011 670 7128
ferraris@dsmp.unito.it
http://www.dsmp.unito.it/ferraris/ferraris.html
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Things are interesting only in so far as they relate
themselves to other things (J.B.S. Haldane).
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